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April 28, 2025 

 

 

 Town of Halifax 

 Conservation Commission 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing conducted by the Halifax Conservation Commission 

pursuant to Chapter 146 of the Town of Halifax Bylaws (Halifax Stormwater Management 

Bylaw) will take place on May 13, 2025 at 7:00pm at the Halifax Town Hall to consider an 

application for a Stormwater Management Permit filed by Prince Lobel Tye LLP of Boston, MA 

on behalf of Liddell Development, LLC of Killington, VT, pursuant to an order in Liddell 

Development, LLC v. Halifax Conservation Commission, Docket No. 2583CV00009 (Plymouth 

Superior Court), remanding the matter for hearing before the Conservation Commission. The 

applicant is seeking to change the use of this industrial-zoned property to light manufacturing and 

storage to include a Minor Stormwater Management Permit at the property located at 285 Holmes 

Street, shown on Assessors Map 22, Lot 07. 

 

Copies of the filing are available at the Conservation Commission’s office at the Halifax Town 

Hall, per request via email peggy.selter@halifax-ma.org or by calling (781) 590-3872 781-293-

6768. 
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